
Kimberly Caswell 
Vice President and General Counsel, Southeast 
Legal Department 

September 19, 2001 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of the Commission Clerk 
and Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

veri7on 
FLTC0007 
201 North Franklin Street (33602) 
Post Office Box 110 
Tampa, Florida 33601 -01 10 

Phone 813 483-2606 
Fax 81 3 204-8870 
kimberiy.caswell6 venzon.com 

Re: Docket No. 010676-TP 
US LEC of Florida, Inc.'s Attempted Adoption of Interconnection Agreement 
Between Verizon Virginia, Inc. and Level 3 Communications, LLC and Request 
for Approval of the Adopted Agreement 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On September 10, 2001, Verizon Florida Inc. filed its Brief of Jurisdictional Issues in 
the above matter. At the time, Verizon was not aware of the 60-day extension agreed 
to by Staff and the parties to allow negotiations to proceed. Therefore, Verizon 
respectfully requests that all copies of the brief filed on September 10 with the 
Commission and served on all parties of record either be returned to us or destroyed. 
Please contact me at (81 3) 483-261 7 if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, I 

(2; * Kimberly Caswell 
a ,  b 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that a copy of the foregoing was sent via overnight delivery(*) on 

September 18,2001 and U.S. mail(**) on September 19, 2001 to: 

Staff Counsel(*) 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Kenneth Hoffman, Esq.(**) 

P. 0. Box 551 
Tallahassee, FL 32302 

Rutledge Law Firm / 

Jeremiah Needham(**) 
US LEC of Florida, hc. 

6801 Morrison Boulevard 
Charlotte, NC 2821 1-3599 

Mike Romano(**) 
Level 3 Communications, LLC 

1025 Eldorado Boulevard 
Broomfield, CO 80021 -8869 

Wber ly  Caswell ( 6- 


